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There will be an Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 19 from 1-2 p.m. at the shelter house of
Pekin Park.       

  

The event is being sponsored by the Pierce-Polk Volunteer Fire-Rescue and the Washington
County Artisians and Farmer’s Market.

  

There will be hunts for two different age groups, 1-5 and 6-10.

  

Neither of the sponsoring groups are responsible for accidents.
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